
GREENLEE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
CLIFTON, ARIZONA 

 
August 30, 2011 

 
The Greenlee County Board of Supervisors met on this date in special session with the 
following members present: Richard Lunt, Chairman; David Gomez, Member; and Ron 
Campbell, Member.  Also present were Deborah K. Gale, County Administrator, and 
Yvonne Pearson, Clerk of the Board. 
 
Chairman Lunt called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. in the Board Meeting Room, 2nd 
floor Courthouse Annex, Clifton, Arizona. 
 
The Board convened into Public Hearing regarding the Redistricting of the County 
Supervisor Districts.  Ms. Pearson stated that pursuant to Arizona Revised Statutes 
§11-212, the Board of Supervisors are required to divide the county as nearly equal in 
population as practicable into supervisor districts on or before December 1.  She 
presented information showing the necessity to realign the boundaries and presented 
proposed preliminary maps.  The Board reviewed the information and maps.  The public 
hearing was published and posted as required.  There were no persons from the public 
in attendance and no comments have been received regarding the redistricting. 
 
The Board recessed the meeting in Clifton at 3:00 p.m. and reconvened at the County 
Fairgrounds Duncan at 6:00 p.m. to continue the Public Hearing for public review and 
comment regarding the Redistricting of County Supervisor Districts.  The public hearing 
was published and posted as required.  There were no persons from the public in 
attendance and no comments have been received regarding the redistricting. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board of Supervisors, the meeting 
was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 
 

APPROVED: /s/ Richard G. Lunt, Chairman 
 

ATTEST: /s/ Yvonne Pearson 
  Clerk of the Board 
  


